Julie Enea

Subject: FW: Why have you stopped the meetings for the FAKE CHINA VIRUS???

From: Mark Lojacono

Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 4:46 PM

To:

Subject: RE: Why have you stopped the meetings for the FAKE CHINA VIRUS???

Let's re-work the question:

Can you please explain the total Covid numbers (cases & deaths) since February this year, not just cases but how many
have actually died of Covid to date, based on the CDC numbers???

Thank You,

Mark Lojacono

From: Gayle Israel
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:16 AM
To: Mark Lojacono
for the FAKE CHINA VIRUS???

Dear Mark,

| am happy to include any non-rhetorical questions you have for the Health Officer. Otherwise, you are free to use your
two minutes to ask questions rhetorical in nature.

Best regards,
Gayle Israel

Gayle Israel

Chief of Staff

Office of Supervisor Candace Andersen
Contra Costa County, District 2

This message is being sent on a public e-mail system and may be subject to disclosure under the California Public
Records Act.



From: Mark Lojacono

Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 11:10 AM

To:

Cc: Supervisor_Andersen

Subject: RE: Why have you stopped the meetings for the FAKE CHINA VIRUS???

Can you confirm you've received my questions for tomorrows call ???

Thank You,

Mark Lojacono

From: Mark Lojacono

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 7:30 PM

To: 'Gayle Israel'

Cc:

Subject: RE: Why have you stopped the meetings for the FAKE CHINA VIRUS???

Please disregard previous email ... |just noticed that September 17th has been added to the calendar...

Here are the questions | would like added to the agenda:

1. Can you please explain the total numbers including deaths for the Fake Virus since February this year, not just cases
but how many have died ... which we all know is less than 10.

2. How is it that less than 10 people have perished in all CC County, from the Fake Virus, how you justify destroying all
businesses and lifestyles?

3. How many times have you written Gov. Newsom demanding he give up on this HOAX, please provide proof?
Thank You,

Mark Lojacono

From: Mark Lojacono

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 7:21 PM

To: 'Gayle Israel'

Subject: Why have you stopped the meetings for the FAKE CHINA VIRUS???
Gayle & Candace,

| have noticed that you have stopped the Ad Hoc Forum for the Fake China Virus.
| am requesting the "official reason" so | can accurately report you both on Social Media.



| am wondering if it's because you finally realized that YOU ARE tyranny that you were supposed to protect us from or if
there is another reason, please do share.

Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, LinkedIn, Tik-Tok are all awaiting your reply ...
Thank You,

Mark Lojacono

From: Gayle Israel

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 10:54 AM

To: Mark Lojacono

Subject: Re: Follow up to August 13th Zoom Meeting

Dear Mark,
Here is the information | just received from the Health Officer:

Based on death certificate data received through 6/30/2020 (which lags some of the data we are posting about reported
Covid deaths):

First 6 months of 2020 there were 4296 deaths compared to 4026 deaths in first 6 months of 2019, an increase of 270
deaths or 7%. We do see some variation from year to year. The categories where there were the highest difference in
number of deaths in the first 6 months of 2020 compared to the first 6 months of 2019 were Covid19 (64 vs 0 deaths),
diseases of the heart (767 vs 732 deaths) and chronic lower respiratory disease deaths (198 vs 173).

Note as of today on our public dashboard we have 158 deaths from Covid, the majority of those occurred in July and
August, and will be reflected in the county death data when we have received all the death certificate data for those
months.

Best regards,
Gayle Israel

Gayle Israel

Chief of Staff

Office of Supervisor Candace Andersen
Contra Costa County, District 2

[signature_981932321]

This message is being sent on a public e-mail system and may be subject to disclosure under the California Public
Records Act.

From: Mark Lojacono
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at 2:45 PM



To: Supervisor_Andersen
Subject: RE: Follow up to August 13th Zoom Meeting

I’'m getting the distinct feeling you’re not going to answer this simple question because you know exactly how
incriminating it actually is.

You know that if the numbers show less than a %% rate, you’re going to look awful silly closing down an entire county
for absolutely nothing and worse yet, you’ve done irreparable damage to hundreds of thousands of Families ... The exact
thing your position in our county is supposed to stop.

Please again, I'd like to know what you have determined the death count to be in all of Contra Costa County ???

Thank You,

Mark Lojacono

From: TANYA LOJACONO

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 6:05 PM

To: 'Supervisor Candace Andersen'

Subject: Re: Follow up to August 13th Zoom Meeting

Hi Supervisor Andersen,

Can you please provide me your death count for all Contra Costa County for YTD 2020 ???
Three days and still no answer to this simple question???

Thank You,

Mark Lojacono

Sent from Xfinity Connect App

From: Mark Lojacono








